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Boodey House Committee     

August 1, 2013 

Meeting Minutes 
 

Present: Crissa Evans, Sherry Cullimore, Cathy Orlowicz 

  

The meeting started at 7pm. Minutes were presented for the May 30
th

 and June 

27
th

 meetings. Both were approved with Crissa moving the motion to accept and Cathy 

seconding the motion.  The minutes of both meetings were immediately added to the town 

clipboard. It should be noted that this meeting was rescheduled from the July 25
th

 date due to 

lack of quorum. 

Our balance is now $5530.57. Kelly Chase said Bingo is a go for the fall. She has not 

made up the schedule as of yet. 

Cathy has been working on an article to go into the paper with a little history on the 

Boodey house. She will send it to Rod Dougherty at Foster’s Daily Democrat. 

We have been invited to a forum on “Preservation of the Past Ensures its 

Future” Thursday, August 8, 2013, at the Library. This is to update the Master Plan and is hosted 

by the New Durham Historical Society, the Boodey House Committee and the Meetinghouse 

Committee. Light refreshments will be served. 

Cathy received a letter from a Boodey family member, Gail McCarter. She and her 

family are interested in the Boodey House restoration. She will be invited to the September 

20
th

 meeting of this committee. Cathy will extend the invitation. 

The’Flute Salad’ Concert is on August 11, 2013. Cathy will bring her camera, cookies, 

cash box, cooler, ice, and small cups and napkins. Sherry will bring a trashcan, cookies, and a 

bouquet of tansy, spray cleanser, and cookie trays. Crissa will bring a sign in book, tablecloths, 

and pitchers. We should plan to be there at noon to set up. Crissa has sent a list of the music to be 

played to Pastor Nason for his approval; the music will be classical. 

Crissa emailed David Crowe of the Free Will Baptist Church Mission. There will be 

about 56 people arriving on their September trip. The meeting will be held at the church on 

Depot Road for the presentation.  We looked at our old brochure; the information was good so 

we will print up 50 more to hand out at the August 11 concert and at the meeting on Sept. 2. We 

will also make up some bookmarks using the sidebar from our stationary. The information is still 

pertinent. Crissa will be master of ceremonies. She will have a picture of an etching of the 

Boodey House printed as gifts for the heritage group. 

Cathy showed us her PowerPoint presentation as it stands now. It will provide the 

historical aspects of the restoration project. She can provide a projector. Crissa will talk about the 

family including several artifacts she has and  Sherry will talk about the future of the project. 

Next meeting is scheduled for August 29
th

 at 7pm at the Town Hall. 

The meeting adjourned at 8:30pm. 

  

Respectfully Submitted 

  

Sherry Cullimore, Scribe 



 


